BUTLER ROAD IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT
Greenville County

|Pub|ic Information Meetingll

Meeting:

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) is holding a Public Information Meeting for the
proposed Butler Road Improvements project in Mauldin, SC. Due to health and safety concerns, the meeting will
be online with an opportunity to meet in person. The meeting will be available on the project website,
buildingabetterbutler.com, Tuesday, January 5, 2021 through Friday, February 5, 2021.

In-person meetings with the project team will be offered on Thursday, January 14, 11 a.m. to 7 p.m. at the Mauldin
Cultural Center at 101 E. Butler Road, Mauldin, SC 29662. Appointments are strongly encouraged due to health
protocols. Walk-ins will be accommodated based on availability. To schedule an in-person meeting, please contact
SCDOT project manager Casey Lucas at 803-737-1807 or at butlerroad@scdot.org, or sign up for an appointment
time at buildingabetterbutler.com.

The Public Information Meeting will have displays and handouts for viewing, and citizens will have the opportunity
to provide written comments. Project information, including meeting displays and handouts, will be available on the
project website beginning January 5, 2021.

Purpose:

To provide an opportunity to review, comment on, and discuss the proposed Butler Road improvements with project
representatives. Another purpose of this meeting is to gather information from the public or any interested
organization on historic or cultural resources in the area.

In addition, the project is anticipated to take right-of-way from a public park owned by the City of Mauldin (Mauldin
Park) for the road improvements. Based on the project’'s proposed use of the park, the Federal Highway
Administration (FHWA) intends to make a de minimis (minimal impact) finding for the project. SCDOT is
coordinating with the City of Mauldin and would improve access to the park with the proposed improvements. This
meeting will also be held to provide information and receive comments on the proposed de minimis finding.

Comments:

Participants can provide written comments in the following ways:

*Submit comments online at the project website: buildingabetterbutler.com

*Mail comments to Casey Lucas, PE, SCDOT Project Manager at 955 Park Street, P.O. Box 191, Columbia, SC
29201-3959

*Email your comments to butlerroad@scdot.org

*Fill out a comment card and drop it in the comment box during your scheduled in-person meeting.

Comments will be accepted through February 5, 2021. All formal comments received during the comment period
will be considered and included in the project record.

Contact/Access:
Persons with disabilities who may require special accommodations should contact Ms. Betty Gray at 803-737-
1395.

If you do not have access to the Internet and would like to receive project information or make a written comment
contact Casey Lucas, PE, at 803-737-1087 or butlerroad@scdot.org with your requests.

To speak with an interpreter, please contact SCDOT at 864-250-5948 for recorded instructions.

Para hablar con un intérprete, comuniquese con SCDOT al 864-250-5948 para las instrucciones grabadas.
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